BLACKLION WATER SAFETY 
July 3rd to 14th 2023 Lough MacNean Blacklion

Please find the link to register for Blacklion Water Safety starting July 3rd 2023.

As there is a shortage of Instructors again this year registration does not guarantee a place in the classes. We will endeavor to fit everyone in and priority will be given to those who live in the Blacklion, Belcoo, Glangevlin and Glenfarne areas and older children who have been part of our swimming through the years. This link will be distributed through the schools mentioned above and we ask that you do not share at present.

To register Click on the link and add all the names of the children to be registered. We will then contact you with a class, a time and a link to pay for your child's lessons. This will be into June as we are still trying to source additional Instructors from other counties. Please be patient as the organising committee are all volunteers.

Thank you for your patience and we hope to see you in July.

Blacklion Water Safety Committee


http://bit.ly/blacklionwatersafety




